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Since the last regular Executive meeting I have been involved with two bilateral meetings with the Chief of CSE, a number of preparatory meetings for CSE's CCPII (our project to develop a new Classification system) and brought a number of issues up at CSE's Joint Consultation Committee, which I Co-Chair with the Chief. One significant issue with the size and designation of Accessible Parking spots has been partially addressed.

I had a difficult issue within the Region that in my opinion necessitated that I step aside for a period of time starting in June. Brother Stone stepped in in my stead and the Region was in excellent hands during my hiatus. The issue, though not resolved as yet, progressed to a point that my role as VP-CSE could be resumed as of early November. 

Local 70654 will have held their AGM on 2 December, I will report the results of their Elections when presenting this report.

The region is currently planning to hold a Regional Conference, likely in March, 2016.

Submitted in Solidarity,

Monty Montgomery and Eugene Stone

UNDE VP-CSE and Deputy UNDE VP-CSE respectively.

